

## FSBCP Member Meeting Minutes

7:00 PM

March 29, 2021

<https://meet.google.com/ndf-grkg-wwi> OR +1 615-965-4945 PIN: 252 600 162#

1. Call To Order
  - a. Drew called the meeting to order at 7:05pm
  - b. In attendance: Marilyn Foley, Drew Frisk, Kate Frisk, Jen Gray, Linda Lechner, Laurie Monroe, Amy Palik, Mark Palik, Phil Passineau, Jamie Rokus, Tammy Siltanen,
2. Secretary's Report
  - a. Review of Minutes
    - i. approved
3. Treasurer's Report
  - a. Bank account balance the same as last report but have money waiting elsewhere
    - i. We have received 2 checks from Network for Good waiting to be cashed
    - ii. Three uncashed donor checks
    - iii. Paypal has seen an increase
    - iv. Had a donation of someone's Solarus Gift Card
  - b. Tammy needs to go to the bank to get the address updated
4. Fundraising Committee Report
  - a. Status of grant applications and organization notices
    - i. 12 applications sent, 2 more to complete
    - ii. Results
      1. Marshfield clinic denied- not a fit with their requirements
      2. Bissell denied, also not a fit
      3. Solarus granted \$250
  - b. Additional fundraising opportunities
    - i. Sending letters to all vet clinics to see if they will help with either collections or donations themselves
      1. Mobile Vet Clinic has already expressed interest in assisting in some capacity.
    - ii. Jamie's life insurance & work grants= \$100 each
      1. Using money to purchase brochures and flyers
      2. Encouraged rest of group to check with their places
    - iii. Nekoosa partnership opportunity that Phil is aware of- Jamie will reach out
    - iv. Jen brought up Culver's fundraising nights
  - c. Rapids Rafters Fundraiser
    - i. July 10th Benefit night
      1. We sell packages with proceeds to benefit us- package includes game ticket, a hot dog, soda, and a Rafters hat- Rafters handle all advertising
        - a. Group voted to sell tickets for \$20
      2. Have a booth at the game
        - a. Raffle basket

3. Night also includes first pitch, radio interviews
        - a. Group agreed to raffle off first pitch to raise more funds
    - ii. May 1st Drive-Thru Event Booth
      1. Will have information available
      2. Various group members to reach out to local establishments (BowWow Meow, Quality Feed, etc.) to see if anyone will donate other handouts
    - d. Other spending and advertising thoughts
      - i. Jamie, Phil, and Jen to look into t-shirts, especially for “staff” for the Rafters event(s)
      - ii. Marilyn suggested a “coming soon” sign at the park, however, the group agreed to wait on spending the money since the location is not directly on the road and visible to many people passing by
5. Old Business
  - a. Status of Ripple Creek Park
    - i. Drew and Jamie working with village admin to finalize agreement
      1. There is another meeting in two weeks
      2. Admin wanting to hear fundraising plans for fencing
      3. Timeline possibly pushed up
    - ii. Drew and Jamie to confirm with admin the park name
6. New Business
  - a. Tammy’s capstone class project
    - i. Website to be reviewed
  - b. Drew and Kate have moved out of the area but are willing to stay involved in any capacity the group needs for the remainder of their board member terms.
7. Adjournment
  - a. Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm.